
Feb. 1sh, 2018 
 

2018 Sino-Foreign Innovation and Entrepreneurship 

 Education Summit Invitation 

 
Dear,  

 
2018 China (Chengdu) Global Innovation and Entrepreneurship Fair will be convened 
from May 18th -20th this year in Chengdu. The Fair will be organized by the People’s 
Government of Chengdu municipality, and sponsored by the National Development 
and Reform Commission, Ministry of Education, Ministry of Science and Technology, 
Ministry of Industry and Information Technology, Ministry of Human Resources and 
Social Security, State Intellectual Property Office, Central Committee of the 
Communist Youth League of China, China Association for Science and Technology, 
Chinese Academy of Sciences, Chinese Academy of Engineering and People’s 
Government of Sichuan Province. Officials from the above ministries and government 
institutions, business leaders from across the globe, as well as representatives from the 
most entrepreneurial cities, colleges and universities, and research institutes 
well-known for innovation and entrepreneurship, famous investment institutions, and 
top business incubators, will then converge at the Fair to discuss global trends in 
innovation and entrepreneurship and demonstrate the latest achievements in the field, 
for the purpose of helping match and merge resources on innovation and 
entrepreneurship to promote the global flow of entrepreneurship and trading in the 
area. 
 
As an essential part of the Fair, 2018 Sino-Foreign Innovation and Entrepreneurship 
Education Summit, hosted by China Association of Higher Education, China 
Innovation & Entrepreneurship Education Alliance, Chengdu Municipality and 
Education Forum for Asia, has been held over the last three years and has gained great 
support from the Ministry of Education. Concentrating on innovation and 
entrepreneurship education in new economy, this year we’ll continue our discussion 
with politicians, Nobel Prize laureates, and renowned international experts from 
reputable universities at home and abroad. 
 
We cordially invite you to attend the 2018 Sino-Foreign Innovation and 
Entrepreneurship Education Summit. It will be a great honor for us to have you in 
China to exchange and share the wisdom of Innovation and entrepreneurship. 
  
Please find more details in the attachment and confirm your attendance by sending the 
RSVP form back to the organizing committee by February 15th so that timely 
preparation will be made accordingly. 



 
We hope to meet you in Chengdu and look forward to your reply! 
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